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 Due to a potential health hazard, Customers who purchased:  

Bone-in Ribeye Steaks 
  

Boneless Ribeye Steaks  
 

In-Store Produced Ground Beef with the following two labels only:  

       
 

from April 23 through June 7, 2019 should not eat the product. 
 
The product may be contaminated with E. COLI 0157:H7 and, if eaten, could 
result in severe illness to those individuals who may consume this product. 
 
Please check your freezer for this product, as it may have been frozen for storage. 
 
There have been no confirmed reports of illness due to consumption of 
these products. 

 
 Please return the product to this store for a full refund. 
 

 
 

Consumers may contact Kroger at 800-576-4377, Option 1 and then Option 5 
 

We are sorry for this inconvenience.  Your safety is important to us. 
  


